
òGiving Hope, One Individual at a Timeó 

Horses of Hope has 
recently moved to a new 
location at 101 Stoltzfus 
Lane, Mill Hall, PA.  
We are very grateful for 
Kyle and Susan 
Johnston allowing us to 
lease their property, 
Belle Springs Farm and  
move the program to 
Mackeyville.  The 
program has been at the 
new location since 
November 2015.  

(Cont. on P. 3) 

PATH Intl. was 
founded in 1969 and 
originally called 
NARHA (North 
American Riding for 
the Handicapped 
Association).  PATH 
Intl. was formed by a 
group of 23 individuals 
who recognized the 
need for an 
organization to spread 
helpful information 
about therapeutic 
riding.  The idea of 
therapeutic riding was 
brought to the United 
States from Europe in 
the middle of the 
twentieth century.  Lis 
Hartel is recognized as 
an award-winning 
dressage rider from 
Denmark.  She is also 
recognized as the one 
who gave the idea for 
the development of 
therapeutic riding.  
Despite being physically 
impaired by polio, Lis 
took a silver medal in 
Grand Prix dressage at 
the 1952 Olympics 

located in Helsinki, 
Finland.  After this 
remarkable event, 
medical and equine 
professionals began to 
implement programs 
for riding in their 
facilities in Europe as a 
form of physical therapy 
(now known as 
therapeutic riding).  
News of this latest form 
of physical therapy 
quickly spread to the 
United States and 
Canada and therapeutic 
riding centers started 
opening in North 
America.  (Cont. on 
P.4) 
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Above picture:  The 

view near the 

entrance to the 

property.  The round 

pen and barn are seen 

in this photo.  
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When I got Scout I was 
told he is a ñwork horse 
crossò, being rather 
short for a standard 
work horse, we thought 
maybe he has some 
Haflinger in him, but 
even at that his color is 
not of a Haflinger.  If 
you measure him he is 
technically a pony.  So, 
itôs anybodyôs guess to 
his real genetic 
background.  I have 
owned Scout for the 
last 5 years, which 
makes him 13 years old 
now.   He was 8 when I 
got him.  He has been 
at Lori and Scott 
Ulmersô farm in Milton 
for the last 5 years 
(when not at HOH).  I 
did a little volunteer 
work at HOH back 
then, and just HAD to 
get my own 
horse.  Chuck Feighner 
went over and took 
Scout for a ride and 
checked him out for me 
and thought that Scout 
would be a good horse 
for me to work with.  I 
obviously did like Scout 
and bought him.  We 
rode him very little in 
Milton, and I ended up 
having some health 
issues and canôt ride 
anymore.  Lori spent a 
lot of time working with 
Scout and ñworking out 
the bugsò.  When he 
arrived in Milton he 

didnôt like bug spray, 
water from a hose, or 
having his feet 

cleaned.  With a lot of 
patience and work, he is 
great now!  Chuck has 
been Scoutôs farrier ever 
since we got him, so 
Chuck is very familiar 
with Scout.  Scout is a 
horse that needs a job 
to do and just standing 
in the field wasnôt the 
best for him. We 
thought he would be a 
great asset for HOH, 
and so very happy and 
proud of the job my 
special boy is now 
doing. È 
 

SUE SHELDON, SCOUTôS MOM 

Meet One of the Programôs Horses 

ñI am who I truly am 

when Iôm in the 

saddleò  

ðUnknown 

Above, Scout, owned 

by Sue Sheldon,  is 

enjoying the hot 

morning sun shining on 

his back.  

The photo below 

shows Scout being 

led by one of the 

veterans in Horses of 

Hopeõs newly added 

Heroes & Horses 

program.  Photo 

Courtesy of Vickie 

Hancock.  

Got some great photos or written 
articles you want to share? 

Weôre always looking for photos and articles to use.  Any photos and articles 
must be emailed to me at cinnamonQH@gmail.com. 

 

Photo Requirements: 
If you send a photo, you must give your first and last name so that it can be 
placed with your photo.  Not all photos that are sent will be used.  We prefer 
unedited photos, but some edited photos will be accepted.  If needed, we 
may modify (crop, brighten, darken, add text, etc.) your photo. 

 

Article Requirements: 
The article must have a title, be informative, be no more than 850 words and 
no less than 500 words.  Photos are optional.  The article should be written 
in Microsoft Word and sent to my email.  Please use spell-check on your 
article when you are finished writing.  Any photos to supplement the article 
should be included in your email with a description and the name of the 
person who took them.  You must have permission from the photographer if 
the photos do not belong to you.  Your first and last name should also be 
included with your position (i.e. volunteer, etc.) at HOH and any links or 
resources from which you gained information.  

 
  

ISABEL MARTIN, EDITOR 
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A Tour of the Farm 

Photo #1: The large oval arena located at the top of 

the hill above the barn.  

Photo #2: Some of the pastures and the upper side 

of the barn.  

Photo #3: The round pen near the entrance to the 

property.  

Photo #4: The round pen from inside the barn.  

Photo #5: The view of the sunset from the barn.  

Photos courtesy of Isabel Martin.  
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